Statement of Compliance for KIME(AM), Fountain, CO

On March 8, 2023 an application for assignment of license for KIME was filed. Local
public notices were broadcast concerning this application on the dates and the times
listed below:

Post-filing On-Air Announcements:

DATE TIME

March 21, 2023 5:43 pm
March 24, 2023 9:28 am
March 29, 2023 8:43 am
April 3, 2023 8:43 pm
April 6, 2023 3:43 pm
April 11, 2023 7:42 am

A copy of this “Statement of Compliance with Public Notice Section 73.3580 of
the Commission’s Rules” was printed and signed on the 17" day of April 2023.

Tt

FCC Compliance Manager, EMF (Program Provider)

KJME Public Notice

On March 8, 2023, Timothy C. Cutforth, licensee of KIME, 780 AM, Fountain,
Colorado, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for
Assignmentof License. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain
information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit
publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in KIME’s public file.




